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Dear Military Reform Caucus Member: 
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Every other month the United States Air Force publishes the 
Air University Review. To the Air Force's great credit, this 
publication is not a journal for approved dogma but, instead, is 
a forum for considerable diversity in point of view. The latest 
issue of this publication contains three articles of particular 
interest and which we believe merit your own attention. 

The authors of these three articles are a current Chairman 
of the Military Reform Caucus, Congressman Denny Smith; a past 
Caucus Chairman, Senato~ Gary Hart; and a Senate staffer, Mr. 
William Lind, who has be6ome well known for his informed advocacy 
of military reform. Each of these articles is extremely 
informative and speaks to fundamental defense issues: the roots 
of military reform, the need for it and the JCS controversy. 

Copies of these articles are enclosed. We recommend each of 
them to you and believe you will find them pertinent to our 
ongoing work in Congress. 

Sincerel 

~H: Grassley 


